White House Water System

ELECTION OF OFFICERS
Monday, May 2, 2023

Present: Dewayne Holley, President Members Present: Mr. & Mrs. Paul Sledge
Rick Bullard, Board Member Rickey Gunter
Edward Pickle, Board Member Vivian Gibbons
Jody Camp, Newly-Elected Board Member Mr. & Mrs. Paul Williams
Lloyd Heard, Newly-Elected Board Member Mike Connell
Jennifer Smith, Secretary-Treasurer Tammy & Troy Brown
Suntrease Williams-Maynard (By Phone) Jeff Nagy

Barbara Brantley
Kenny Rider

Marcia Kelly

Ricky Richerson
Roosevelt Anderson
Madeline Williams
Marty Fitzpatrick
Marilyn Gallaspy
Phillip Brown

With Quorum present, the meeting was called to order by Dewayne Holley,
President, at 6:04 pm on Monday, August 8, 2022, and opened with prayer and the Pledge
of Allegiance.

The purpose of this Special Meeting was the election of Officers for the White House
Water System. A motion was made by Edward Pickle to elect Lloyd Heard as President. A
motion was also made by Rick Bullard to elect Dewayne Holley as President. Lloyd Heard
was elected President, having received 3 votes, with Dewayne Holley receiving 2.

A motion was made by Edward Pickle to elect Jody Camp as Vice-President. Having
received 3 votes, Jody Camp was elected as Vice-President.

A motion was made by Edward Pickle to elect Jennifer Smith as Secretary-
Treasurer. Lloyd Heard seconded the motion. Motion passed 100%.

New officers of the White House Water System Board of Directors are:

PRESIDENT: Lloyd Heard
VICE-PRESIDENT: Jody Camp
SECRETARY-TREASURER: Jennifer Smith

Afterwards, members had questions for the Board regarding the election. Jody then
made a motion to go into executive session to discuss personnel matters, seconded by
Lloyd. After a brief discussion, Dewayne made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded
by Jody. The meeti




